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Thank you, Madam/Mr. [Vice] President.	

The Bahamas extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Spain and thanks the country for its comprehensive and inclusive national report.
In a constructive spirit, The Bahamas submits the following recommendations to Spain:

(i) Take concrete steps to improve access to health and education services by people living in sparsely populated areas;	

(ii) Adopt a strategy to reduce high dropout rates and segregation in secondary schools, particularly targeting disadvantaged groups including migrant populations and People of African Descent;

We congratulate Spain for strides made, including in implementing its National Strategy for the Elimination of Violence against Women (2013-2016), adopting the National Covenant on Combating Gender-based Violence (2018-2022) as well as in seeking to protect the rights of persons with disabilities and in adopting its Strategic Framework for Energy and Climate. 

We wish the delegation every success in this UPR process.
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